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DEAN OF SLOVENIAN FACULTY OF MARITIME STUDIES AND 

TRANSPORTATION VISITS IMLI 
 

 

Professor Dr. Elen Twrdy (Dean of Slovenian Faculty of Maritime Studies and Transportation) 

and Professor Dr. Marko Pavliha (Head of Law Department, Slovenian Faculty of Maritime 

Studies and Transportation) paid an official visit to the IMO International Maritime Law Institute 

on Tuesday, 28 September.  

 

 
 

 

Professor Dr. Marko Pavliha (Head of Law Department, Slovenian Faculty of Maritime Studies 

and Transportation, Professor Dr. Elen Twrdy (Dean of Slovenian Faculty of Maritime Studies 

and Transportation)) and Professor David Attard (Director of IMLI) 

 



The purpose of the visit was to explore ways for a closer cooperation between the Institute and 

the Faculty. Earlier that day Professor Dr. Twrdy and Professor Dr. Pavliha had met with officers 

of the Transport Malta in order to discuss possibilities to organize a field trip in spring 2011 for 

the students of the Faculty of Maritime Studies and Transportation. 

 

The distinguished guests were welcomed by IMLI Director, Professor David Attard who 

expressed his great pleasure at their visit. Professor Attard stated that IMLI has strong links with 

Slovenia and that since the inception of the Institute four Slovenian lawyers have graduated from 

its LL.M. programme. Professor Attard further recalled that Professor Dr. Pavliha is a 

longstanding friend and Governor of the Institute who has been lecturing at IMLI for more than 

one decade.  

 

Professor Dr. Twrdy thanked Professor Attard for his hospitality and all the assistance extended 

for a very successful visit and wished the IMLI students the best of success for their studies.  

 

Professor Dr. Pavliha expressed his pleasure in meeting the Class of 2010/2011 and renewed his 

commitment to return in January to deliver a set of lectures on the law of marine insurance.  
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